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Grey Street 
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We are thrilled to announce that the final stage, Stage 4 of the Grey Street safety improvement works has been 
successfully completed well ahead of schedule. 

With works to green Grey Street and installation of uplights along the median now complete, the Corporation will now 
shift its focus to rectification works on specific sections of the footpath outside a number of Grey Street retail tenancies. 

These works include: 

• relevelling uneven surfaces

• removing trip hazards, and 

• replacing damaged tree grates.

Greening Grey Street now complete

GREY STREET TRANSFORMATION

Take a look at Grey Street before (picture to the left) and after (picture to 
the right) the improvement works. Get out an about and see for yourself the 
flourishing greenery and enhanced pathways between Tribune and Vulture 
Street after the completion of the Stage 4 upgrades. 

 

MORE INFORMATION

Stay informed with the latest updates 

on the Grey Street Improvement 

works at:

  southbankcorporation.com.au/projects

planning@south-bank.net.au

  07 3867 2078 (during business hours)

FOOTPATH WORKS

• Location: Various locations on 

Grey Street

• Dates: from 7 August 2023

• Time: 6am – 3pm, Monday –

Friday daily (no weekend works)

The Corporation will continue to 
work closely with impacted 
stakeholders and provide detailed 
notifications of any changes to 
footpath and pedestrian access well 
in advance. 

Rest assure that accessibility for all 
precinct stakeholders, including 
access to residences, will be 
maintained at all times during the 
next phase of improvement works.  
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